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SUBJECT
Briefing on the status of the Puget Sound Nutrients General Permit.
SUMMARY
Today’s briefing will update the Committee on developments related to the implementation of the Puget Sound Nutrients General Permit, as issued by the Washington Department of Ecology.
BACKGROUND
The Washington Department of Ecology announced in January 2020 a decision to move forward with a development of a draft Puget Sound Nutrient General Permit (PSNGP) to control discharges of nutrients into Puget Sound.  Draft permit documents were made available in June 2021.  The final General Permit was issued on December 1, 2021, to become effective on January 1, 2022.  
Since that time there have been developments related to the implementation of the PSNGP.   RWQC has been kept apprised of the status of regulatory developments on this topic.  Earlier briefings have noted that King County has filed an appeal with the Pollution Control Hearings Board, and requested a stay in the implementation of the requirements of the PSNGP for King County.  Today’s briefing will note that, distinct from the King County appeal, there has been an appeal filed on a separate track related to the implementation of the Permit.  This briefing will not involve providing legal advice; if there are questions of a legal nature, they can be conveyed to Council legal staff through committee staff.  
INVITED
· Rebecca Singer, Resource Recovery Section Manager, Wastewater Treatment Division

ATTACHMENTS
1. WTD Presentation: Puget Sound Nutrient Update
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